Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Hello Kathleen,

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Friday, September 02, 2011 8:40 AM

'‘Kathleen Waldo'

'‘Couch, Shannon L. (URS)"; '‘Carmel, Charles '; 'Ron Chinn'; 'Skance, John'; Drogos, Donna,
Env. Health

RE: ARCO 0374 - 6407 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland

In December 2010, | left the Local Oversight Program (LOP) to take another position within Alameda County. At this
time, I am only working in the LOP on a limited basis while my vacancy is being filled. ACEH is aware of your
closure request, but may not be able to respond to it in the requested time frame. Please note that this does not
necessarily mean that your closure request is denied.

In the recent past, ACEH has been responding to all BP/ARCO cases in a timely fashion and have closed several
cases, where applicable. During this time of transition, your patience and cooperation will be greatly appreciated,
as ACEH wishes to maintain its favorable working relationship with BP/ARCO.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding this e-mail

correspondence.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the

original message.

From: Kathleen Waldo [mailto:kwaldo@closuresolutions.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 12:43 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: 'Couch, Shannon L. (URS)"; 'Carmel, Charles *; 'Ron Chinn'; 'Skance, John'
Subject: ARCO 0374 - 6407 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland

Mr. Khatri,



As you may be aware, Atlantic Richfield Company (ARC) has retained the services of Closure Solutions, Inc. in a statewide
effort to identify environmental cases that appear to meet the State criteria for low-threat closure. Itis our
understanding that Atlantic Richfield Company submitted a No Further Action Request (Closure Request) to your offices
onJuly 27, 2011. Our records indicate that your office has not yet responded. The attached letter respectfully requests
that you consider the merits of the Closure Request and provide a response within 60 days of the submission.

Thank you,

Kathleen Waldo

Senior Project Engineer

Closure Solutions, Inc.

4600 Northgate Boulevard, Suite 230
Sacramento, California 95834
Direct: (916) 760-7025

Cell: (916) 213-2058

Fax: (925) 459-5602



